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To: RulemakingComments Resource
Subject: Protect our communities from radioactive waste!

 
Sep 22, 2013 
 
Allison McFarlane 
 
Dear McFarlane, 
 
I am concerned about the sustainability of nuclear power.  The EIS needs to evaluate the true 
costs of nuclear power after the subsidies are stripped away.  The long-term costs of 
decommissioning need to be considered as well.  The ongoing costs to US taxpayers should be 
transparent in this EIS. 
 
Finally, the EIS should consider the option of not making any n uclear waste at all in the 
future by comparing the environmental footprint of nuclear from mining to long term waste 
disposal to that of renewables and energy efficiency. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Louise Denish 
2017 5th Ave 
San Rafael, CA 94901-1713 
(415) 457-4101 
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